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DSL Forum Liaison to:

Mark Townsley, Area Director, IETF Internet Area, townsley@cisco.com 

Jari Arkko, Area Director, IETF Internet Area, Jari Arkko <jari.arkko@piuha.net>
Wojciech Dec, co-char ANCP WG, Wojciech Dec <wdec@cisco.com>
Matthew Bocci, co-chair ANCP WG, matthew.bocci@alcatel.co.uk

 From:

Gavin Young, DSL Forum Technical Committee Chair 
gyoung@dslforum.org

Date: September 21, 2006
Subject: DSL Forum Liaison to IETF
Dear Mark/Jari:
We continue to track the progress of the ANCP WG with great interest. We acknowledge your liaison emerging from the Montreal meeting on the progress of ANCP WG towards its charter goals and invitation to both participate and keep you appraised of our progress on WT.147. Towards that end we attached the current revision of WT-147 generated as a result of contributions considered at our Athens meeting, September 18-21, 2006.

Our next meeting is in Atlanta, December 11-14, 2006.
Sincerely,

Gavin Young

DSL Forum Technical Chair

Attachments: WT-147
